Chris Jensen

From: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 8:59 AM

To: 'Kevin L Dooley'

Cc: 'Anthony Venezia (anthony@veneziasurvey.com)'; 'Shawna Bonshak'; 'Development

Clerk'; 'Brabant, Lance (Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com)'

Subject: Vasilius - UDML - Interpretation

Attachments: West Lake Blvd 3439 2021-10-07 - UDML Permit Denial.pdf

Good morning,

We are in receipt of your application for an interpretation from the Zoning Board of Appeals. Prior to the Project Review Committee meeting on Tuesday, I figured I would send an email to clarify and assist in the application. (we too would like a formal interpretation from the ZBA as well and your request will set precedence on how we make determinations in the future.)

- You submitted a form 'Testing for granting area variances'. You are not requesting an area variance. Form is not part of an application for interpretation.
- You provided a section of the Town of Middlesex UDML with your application. Did you mean to include the section from the Town of Canandaigua UDML? Please clarify and submit information/documents.
- Your application reads 'Requesting an interpretation/determination of how appendage SF is Calculated'.
 - It is the Enforcement Officer which created the determination/permit denial. The purpose of an interpretation request is to have the ZBA reverse or affirm, wholly or partly, or modify the order, requirement, decision, interpretation or determination made by the enforcement officer.
 - o I have attached to this email an official Permit Denial and UDML determination. This should be the document/determination you are requesting an interpretation from.
 - The plan submitted with the application for permit was dated September 22, 2021. This was the plan which was denied the permit.
 - We received an updated plan on October 6, 2021. I can update the permit denial based on an updated plan.. but the plan we received on October 6th is not signed. Please respond on how you wish us to proceed. If you wish us to update the permit denial based on a new plan, please provide stamped/signed copy.

Please email Shawna/Michelle with any responses or additional documentation you wish to include with your application.

Thanks, Chris